Minutes
June 17, 2014

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m. Chris and Clem were present. Penny was absent.

Public Feedback:

Dave Schofield was at the meeting to let the Selectmen know about malfunctioning septic
systems on the Town Farm Road. There is an open cesspool which is a health issue and a danger
to animals and children. Selectmen gave Dave Schofield, LP1 and Charlie Porter CEO authority
to address the issue. They will act as the Selectmen’s “agents”. Legal notice will be served on
the property owners soon. The malfunctioning system will need to be replaced or the properties

will be condemned after proper notification.
Minutes from previous meeting reviewed and accepted.

Treasurer’s Warrant #10 for $36,963.80 was reviewed and accepted.
Account balances are ok.

Old Business:
Construction has begun on the new town office. Excavation is completed with foundation work
being undertaken now.

TIF/UTAC update: Some possible uses for TIF funds are being discussed at the meetings. A
Special Town Meeting will need to be called to authorize issuance of the funds.

New Business:

Summer Road Work:

The first grading & compacting on gravel roads has been completed. Calcium still needs to be
applied on certain roads.

Town Farm Road specs were discussed. They will be sent to Phil Curtis at Maine Local Roads
Center before being advertised. The project needs to be put out for bid soon.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.



